Chapters Strike a Pose for NPW

BY SUSAN S. GARCIA

You've heard that a picture is
worth a thousand words. Well, the
annual Chapter Photo Contest gives
chapters an opportunity to express
a thousand words of payroll pride
by capturing their NPW spirit on
film.

Susan S. Garcia is APA’s Chapter
Relations Specialist.

Second Place

Greater Milwaukee Chapter
President Chad Roberts
demonstrated that he's a
“Payroll Hero” by modeling
this year’s NPW magnet
photo frame during the
chapter’'s NPW celebration.
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First Place
Hartford Chapte:
Valerie Sideris, Ct
and fellow emplc
from Aetna
represented the
Hartford Chapter
an NPW kick-off |
celebration at Lal
Hayward, Conn.

Third Place (above)
The South Bay Area Chapter
in California celebrated in

a big way during their NPW
celebration and Anniversary
Breakfast Meeting. They bring
a new meaning to the phrase
“Show Me the Money!”

Honorable Mention

For NPW, the Denver Chapter
Payroll Association honored the
U.S. military. Pictured: Patrol
Officer 1l Kevin Palacio of the
Honor Guard in Aurora, Colo.



